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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Ask Your Pharmacist Week and latest NPA data; Have your say ahead of November Committee Meeting; Explore sector milestones through our 2022/23 annual report; #PharmaciesOfTomorrow resources.







		




			#AskYourPharmacist Week begins: NPA data highlights public appreciation of Community Pharmacy
As today marks the beginning of Ask Your Pharmacist Week (October 30th to November 6th), the National Pharmacy Association (NPA) has also released survey data highlighting that more people in England are embracing community pharmacies as key healthcare settings. This polling data supports the wider efforts to promote the crucial role of pharmacies in healthcare.

We are encouraging pharmacy owners, pharmacy teams, and LPCs to support this year’s #AskYourPharmacist campaign where possible. Campaign resources are available on the NPA website.

In response to the latest data and campaign, our Chief Executive, Janet Morrison, said:
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		Read the full statement 




		




			Pharmacy Owners: Share your views ahead of our November Committee meeting
In preparation for our upcoming Committee meeting in November, we are gathering information from community pharmacy owners about your experiences and perspectives regarding the challenging autumn period and anticipated winter season. Survey feedback will be instrumental in shaping our discussions and strategies for the 2024/25 CPCF and the future direction of Community Pharmacy England, in line with the recently published Vision for Community Pharmacy.

The results of this poll and meeting will be shared with the sector and also contribute to our ongoing efforts to push for increased core funding. Please complete the survey by Monday, 6th November 2023. 
Find out more







		Complete the short poll (Independent and non-CCA multiples only) 




		




			A year of milestones – Explore our annual report 2022/23







		[image: ]

	[Click on the image above to enlarge and open in a new window]




		
			In our recently published annual report for 2022/23, we provide a comprehensive overview of Community Pharmacy England's activities throughout the year. We highlight our significant efforts to enhance our influencing work, which aligns with our broader objective of establishing a stronger national voice for community pharmacy.

Explore our annual report to gain a deeper understanding of the work we have undertaken on your behalf.










		Access the report: PDF, interactive version and animations 




		




			Support the #PharmaciesOfTomorrow campaign
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			You can get behind the #PharmaciesOfTomorrow campaign by using the resources we have available and remember to use the hashtag on social media. This campaign is based on the independent Vision report written by Nuffield Trust and The King's Fund, commissioned by Community Pharmacy England. 

Find out more
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			Community Pharmacy England
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Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
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The latest polling data shows once again the invaluable
healthcare that community pharmacies provide across
England... The public increasingly recognises community
pharmacies as vital healthcare providers, offering services
such as flu vaccinations and serving as convenient clinical
healthcare settings: Government and the NHS must
continue to build on this, ensuring these services are
properly funded and that community pharmacies are
sustainable for the future. We encourage pharmacy owners,
pharmacy teams, and LPCs in England to support this year’'s
B Ask Your Pharmacist Week campaign if they can.

Janet Morrison
CEO of Community Pharmacy England

Read the full statement on our website: 09 cpe.org.uk X @ComPharmEngland 9 M Community Pharmacy England




image4.jpeg
Community Phamacy Engand - AnvusReport 202223

The year in
review

2022/23: A year of milestones for Community
Pharmacy England and the sector.
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#PharmaciesOfTomorrow

What could pharmacies look like in the future?

Use the Vision for Community Pharmacy to
help start conversations with MPs, ICS leaders,
health charities and patient groups.
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